                                FUNDRAISING REPORT-  AUGUST 2022
The date for the Trust’s next online memorabilia auction has been changed. It will now run from 10am on Tuesday 6th September until 9pm Saturday 10th. Full details will follow on the Trust website. We currently have over 20 items for auction, the majority of which have been signed! Thanks to all those of you, who donated items.
The QBC draw closes this month on 25th. The guaranteed prize for August will be around £700 and the total prize fund, if the blue ball is drawn out first, will be almost £3500!
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